
Norwalk Gamer Symphony Orchestra
General Members Meeting

January 24th, 2024

The meeting was called to order at 8:03 P.M.
Josh motions to accept minutes as read.
Evan seconds.

Reports
AV Team Report
No report.

Finance Committee Report
As of today, our current balances include:
Wells Fargo account: $2,660
Paypal account: $481
In cash $212

Evan presented the following graphs, which showed us what our actual finances look like
compared to our projected finances:





Fundraising Committee Report
No report.

Library Committee Report
No report.

Music Committee Report
We have two new pieces that will be delivered to web people as we speak! Lexi and Mikey G
have arranged them and they will both conduct them.

Personnel Committee Report

We will be having a meeting 2/2 to discuss to re-evaluate membership and on-boarding.

Recruiting Committee
Gearing up for ALGO 5/Code Name Leogo (Norwalk swap meet) on 2/24. All are invited to
help.
Can people come and play music? We will double check.

Social Media & Engagement Committee Report
Video Game awards are coming soon! Please vote! Pretty soon we will be restarting our twitch -
we are looking for volunteers to stream to our channel. There will be starter guides for those
interested.

Stage Committee Report
We are in talks with Norwalk Public Library and Wilton Public Library to book a concert. These
are very early stages, and we will have more to report later. We are also working on booking
February rehearsal.



Old Business
There is no old business.

New Business
There is no new business.

Evan moves to adjourn the meeting.
Josh seconds.
The motion passes.

Announcements
Next Rehearsal
Tuesday, January 30th, 2024
6:00 P.M. - 8:30 P.M.
Frank C. Godfrey American Legion Post 12
60 County Street
Norwalk, CT 06851

Next General Members Meeting
Wednesday, February 21st, 2024
8:00 P.M.
Discord Voice Chat

Social Media and Engagement Committee
Wednesday, February 7th, 2024
6:00 P.M.
Discord Voice Chat

Personnel Committee Meeting
Friday, February 2nd, 2024
Discord Voice Chat

At next rehearsal, we will hear a little but about all of our committees in an effort to garner (?)
interest

Practice!


